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15th June 2021 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Following the Prime Ministers’ announcement yesterday and the extension of Covid restrictions until the 19th July 
2021, it is with the utmost regret that we have had to make changes to the forthcoming planned events at Treetops. 
 
Our planned Treehouse Day, which celebrates our students’ achievements for their house teams throughout the 
year will now be held in September. 
 
For our year 11 students, the planned Leavers’ Prom at Langdon Hills Golf Club will also be rescheduled to 
September. Further details will follow before we break for the summer. 
 
Our neighbouring Thurrock secondary schools have decided to cancel their forthcoming transition days following 
yesterday’s announcement. 
 
We have also had to amend our transition plans and these will now be held on Monday 19th and Tuesday 20th July. 
This will enable all of our students to spend time in their new classrooms with their new teacher in preparation for 
September. 
 
As you can appreciate, these restrictions are beyond our control and we have to follow the guidelines as laid down 
by Government, as disappointing as they are for everyone involved. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to say how proud I am of all of our students in light of the many changes and 
restrictions on everyday life they have endured over the last 16 months. I would also like to extend my thanks to our 
families for your patience and understanding during these challenging times. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr J Brewer 
Head teacher 


